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On 13 August 2025, the United Nations Integrated Electoral
Assistance Team (UNIEAT) successfully dispatched a consignment
of Information and Communication Technology (ICT) equipment to
strengthen electoral operations across the country.

The shipment included desktop computers, office printers, and
Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS) systems—essential tools for
the smooth conduct of election activities.

This initiative is part of UNIEAT’s ongoing commitment to
enhance the technical and operational capacity of the National
Election Commission (NEC) at the national level, as well as
the State High Election Committees (SHECs) at the state level.
By equipping these institutions with modern ICT equipment,
UNIEAT seeks to facilitate efficient election administration
and improved communication between the NEC and the SHECs.

The first phase of distribution covered six states: Eastern
Equatoria, Western Equatoria, Central Equatoria, Western Bahr
el Ghazal, Lakes, and Northern Bahr el Ghazal. The remaining
states will receive their consignments once renovation and
construction of their offices are finalized.

The  newly  delivered  ICT  equipment  is  expected  to  play  a
critical role in improving preparedness at the state level,
enabling electoral bodies to carry out their responsibilities
more  effectively.  UNIEAT  remains  firmly  committed  to
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supporting the NEC and SHECs as the country prepares for the
upcoming elections.

Rumbek – Lakes State

Wau – Western Bahr el Ghazal

UNMISS Tomping Logistics Base – Preparing to ship equipment to
the States



Yambio – Western Equatoria State


